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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Friday, July 02, 2010 5:46 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * The Final Weekend for the Mineral Auction *

  

 

The Current Best Offer Auction Closes Tuesday!   

  

This is the final weekend before the eighth edition of the Best Offer Auction  

closes on Tuesday, July 6th. I took a quick look at the auction this afternoon 

and found that there are many great looking mineral specimens in need of an 

opening bid. I strongly encourage everyone to check out the auction over the 

weekend and place a bid or two if you see something you like. Those who do 

will be very happy on closing night. 

  

As always, offers are welcome and please feel free to bid below the reserve 

price. I can honestly say that I've never turned down a fair offer. 

  

* Direct Link to the Auction * 
  
Please e-mail if you'd like to request proxy bidding  

  

Good luck to everyone and have a Happy 4th! 
  

Kevin 
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